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Happy New Year! 
COMING NOW 

 

directed by  

Gwenefer Roskilly 

 

PRODUCTION 

DATES: 

Friday 3  

Saturday 4  & 

Wednesday 8  

to Saturday 11 

March 2017 

 

 

A Doll’s House by Henrik Ibsen 

Updates on Production Team: 

Stage Manager:    ALLEN MILLER 
Lighting Design:         ED KNIGHT 
Set Design:         JAMES KENNY 
Properties:   ROSE RICHMOND 
Wardrobe:   CAROLINE GREENWOOD & WENDY BERRY 
Sound: ROB PROSSER 

GET INVOLVED: 

If you would like to help out in any of the above areas, please contact  
Gwen by emailing: gwenefer@gmail.com 

Allen Miller allenmiller@tiscali.co.uk will be organising the set-building in the 
Workshop & Set Build (on-stage); dates as follows: 

 WORKSHOP from Monday 13 February onwards 

 SET BUILD: Sunday 26 February from 1pm 
Please contact Allen to let him know when you can assist. 

 FRONT-OF-HOUSE: 
The FOH Rotas are now online on Sign-Up Genius. If you are not able to 
access this system, please just email Myra with any offers of help: 
myra.billinghurst@virginmedia.com 

If you are not involved directly with the show in any other way, please 
sign up for FOH now  

 

POSTER:  the poster for this show is included with this Newsletter. 

We need to get as many people as possible to come and see it, so please 
spread the word by passing the poster on to all your friends, family, and 
work colleagues. 

Book your seats on-line via the Cheltenham Playhouse 
website, or the Playhouse Company website. 
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COMING NEXT 

 
 

Directed by  

Mike Fuller 

PRODUCTION DATES: 

Fri 16 & Sat 17 + 

Wed 21 to Sat 24 

JUNE 2017 

‘Allo ‘Allo 
Written by Jeremy Lloyd & David Croft 

There was a super turn-out for the Reading last week –  
thanks to all of you who attended. 

Auditions have now taken place, so I will be able to provide cast 
details in the next newsletter. 

If you want to know more, please contact Mike: michaelzfuller@hotmail.co.uk 

If you want to assist with the production in any way, please contact the Production 
Secretary, Sally Swinford: madwoman.swinford@gmail.com 

 

 

COMING SOON: 
Our November 2017 production 

The Prime of Miss Jean Brodie 
by Jay Presson Allen adapted from the novel by Muriel Spark 

Directed by Carol Meredith 
 
 
“I am in the 
business of 
putting old 
heads on young 
shoulders”  

 
 
 
“and all my pupils 
are the crème de 
la crème” 

 

Thanks  
We would like to thank those of you who helped Dylan Thomas with the  

electrical maintenance recently – your contribution really made a difference 

58th Annual General Meeting 
DATE FOR YOUR DIARY        Tuesday 11 April 2017 

Your Committee 
 

 

Chair &  
Production Admin  

John Morgan 

Publicity Team 
Lloyd Spencer  

Sophie Flowers 
Maria Marriott 

Newsletter &  
Communications 

Carol Meredith 
Treasurer 
Cliff Cocks  

FOH Co-Ordinator 
Myra Billinghurst 

Secretary 
Phil Ward  

Membership 
Jan Uzzell 

Production Liaison 
Mary Peterson 

 
Our next Committee Meeting is on Wednesday 15 February 2017 
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